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February 26, 2021 

The Secretary The Dy. General Manager National Stock Exchange of India Ltd, Corporate Relationship Department Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor BSE Lid. Plot No. C/1, G Block Ist Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda Building Bandra- Kurla Complex, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai-400 001 Mumbai 400 051 

Symbol : GANGESSECU Stock Code : 540647 

Sub: Voluntary Delisting of Equity Shares from The Caleutta Stock Exchange Limited 

Dear Sir, 

Further to our letter dated 10% November, 2020 on the above subject, we write to inform you that the Company has received letter No CSE/LD/15236/2021 dated February 25, 2021 from The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited (“CSE”), today ice. February 26, 2021, granting its approval for voluntary delisting of the Equity Shares of the Company from CSE w.e.f. F ebruary 26, 2021. Copy of the said letter is enclosed for your records. 

As already intimated, the Equity Shares of the Company will continue to remain listed with National Stock Exchange of India Limited and BSE Limited. 

The above is for your information and dissemination to all concerned. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Ganges Securities Limited 

Wiese Spent 
Vijaya Agarwala 
Company Secretary 
ACS 38658 

  

Encl.: a/a 
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Ref. No. cse/LD/ PSD BF j2021 February 25, 2021 

The Director 

Ganges Securities Ltd. 

P.Q. Hargaon, 

sttapur (U.P.}— 261127 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Voluntary Delisting of equity shares of your company under 
SEBI (Delisting of Equity Shares) Regulations, 2009. 

We wish to inform you that the voluntary delisting of the listed securities of your company 
under SEBI (Delisting of Equity Shares) Regulations, 2009 has now been granted by the 
Exchange. Hence, your company is now being delisted from the official list of the Exchange 
w.e.f, 26" February, 2021. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

For The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd. 

(P. Dutta) 

CFO 

Purine Mundhrn 

  
 


